DeKalb County
Public Works

Transportation Division
1950 W. Exchange Place, 4* Floor
Tucker, Georgia 30084
Phone: 770-492-5206 - Fax: 770-492-5201

December 17, 2019

TO: Cathryn G. Horner, CPPB
Interim Chief Procurement Officer
Purchasing and Contracting

THRU: Ted Rhinehart, Deputy COO/Infrastructure

SUBJECT: DeKalb Sidewalk Program-Phase 2C (Salem Road, Henderson Road and Flat
Shoals)
Precision 2000, Inc. - Funding Modification
Contract No. 1156154

Original Contract Term and Dollar Amount: December 31, 2020; $5,996,003.45

Previous Extension of the Term: None

Previous Changes to the Dollar Amount: None

Current Cumulative Contract Term and Dollar Amount: December 31, 2020;
$5,996,003.45

Proposed Cumulative Contract Term and Dollar Amount: December 31, 2020;
$5,996,003.45

Detailed Description of Requested Changes:
The proposed change is to amend the original funding allocation of the project. No
change in contract amount is proposed.

Justification for the Proposed Changes and an Explanation:

The Transportation Division has remaining HOST funds from prior years that the
Department would apply towards the construction of the DeKalb Sidewalk Program-Phase 2C
(Salem Road, Henderson Road and Flat Shoals) project. This would reduce the amount of
SPLOST funds allocated toward the construction phase by $333,610.00. The resulting changes
will not increase the overall amount of the contract.

Please direct any questions on this matter to me at 770-492-5223.
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David W. Pelton
Deputy Director Public Works
Transportation Division
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